
Hi, my name is Mary Wynne. My address is 1511 Como Avenue. I’m calling about the meeting today. I 

just realized I was supposed to leave this message before today. I am opposed to the time frame of this. 

From the letter it says that the equipment, that the work is going to be done from 6:00 p.m. until 7:00 

a.m., which is going to disturb sleep rhythms. So, why is this not happening during the day? We’re 

already going to experience a lot of disturbance with the road being shut down and the work that’s 

happening. I’m ok with the sound change; I am opposed to the time frame. Thank you.  


